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Monday, 13 November 2023 

From the Principal 

Welcome to Week 6! 

Last week we stopped to remember all service men and 
women who have served in the Australian armed forces 
and who paid the ultimate sacrifice. To these men and 
women we are forever grateful. For those who continue 
to serve, we thank you! Our students were lucky enough 
to hear from Sergeant Grant Lowien at our school 
Remembrance Day service who graciously shared some of 
his stories from when he was serving. On Saturday, five 
Tenambit Public School students attended and 
participated in the East Maitland Remembrance Day 
Service at the East Maitland Cenotaph. Thank you to all 
the students, parents and teachers who attended one or 
both of these services. 

With our last Kindergarten Orientation and Kindergarten 
Expo done and dusted for another year, I would like to 
thank all the parents and external services who attended 
our Expo and made it another wonderful success. I would 
also like to thank our wonderful Tenambit Public School 
staff for all their hard work, flexibility and commitment to 
making our transition program one of the best in the area. 

Finally, I would like to remind all parents who are 
interested in re-instating the P&C at Tenambit Public 
School that there is a brief meeting this afternoon at 
5:30pm at the East Maitland Golf Club. This meeting is to 
simply gauge the interest in re-instating the P&C 
Association and forming a working committee to begin 
the process of starting the P&C again. Please feel free to 
share this invitation with other parents of Tenambit Public 
School students as well as community members of the 
Tenambit area to come along this afternoon. 

Have a great week. 

Luke Potts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

School Calendar – Term 4 

Week 6 

Wednesday 15th November Year 5 Leadership Day 

Friday 17th November Assembly:   K-6  9.15am 

Week 7 

Friday 24th November Assembly:   K-6  9.15am 

Week 8 – Limited Canteen Menu for the week 

Tuesday 28th November Maitland High School 
Orientation Day – Year 7 2024 

Friday 1st December Assembly:   K-6  9.15am 
Stage 1 Science Incursion 

Week 9 

Thursday 7th December 2024 Student Leadership 
Nominees Speeches 

Friday 8th December Assembly:   K-6  9.15am 

Week 10 
Tuesday 12th December Presentation Day 

K-2 @ 9.30am 
3-6 @ 12.30pm 

Wednesday 13th December PBL Rewards Day 

Thursday 14th December Canteen Closed 
Year 6 Farewell 

Friday 15th December Canteen Closed 
Year 6 Clap Out 
Last day for students 
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PBL FOCUS – WEEK 6 
 

“I can try new things” 



Remembrance Day Assembly 
Last Friday Tenambit Public School commemorated 
Remembrance Day with guest speaker Sergeant Grant 
Lowien. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



Stage 2 students and teachers

had the best time at great Aussie

Bush camp! 3 days of fun and

adventure was had by all!

WHAT'
S

NEW?

About
Our

stage 
2

camp

CAMP
EDITION



Celebrated a birthday and Halloween
during camp!

Activities that stage 2
participated in were

canoeing, giant swing,
commando, bushcraft,

high ropes, beach run and
swim. 

For every morning tea and
afternoon the students

enjoyed a snow cone
which was a favourite!



Orders 
If your child has an order in and you are not able to send 
them to school because they are sick, you must ring the 
office by 9.20am to enable this order to be cancelled, and 
you will be refunded your money. 
 
After 9.20am it is too late to cancel the order as the food 
has already commenced preparation and the process of 
cooking has already started. 
 
I.O.U. 
If the school canteen has provided your student with a 
lunch order and sent an invoice home for payment, please 
note you can now log into Flexischools and use the I.O.U 
function to pay the money owing to the Canteen.  If you 
are trying to do this on the same day – please ensure you 
choose the date for the following day, (as cut off for 
everything is 9.15am) and the system will not allow you to 
enter it for the same date if after 9.15am. 

 
Flexischools – Ordering School Lunches and Uniforms 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

30th November 



 
From the Office 
If sending cash in with your child to make a payment at  
the office, please ensure you send the correct money as 
we do not carry a float. 
 
Our preferred payment option is via the new School Bytes 
Parent Portal.  Instructions for downloading School Bytes 
has previously been sent home and was available in our 
previous Newsletters. If you require any assistance, please 
contact the office. 
 
Please note when paying by EFTPOS at the school office, 
there is a minimum transaction amount of $10.00 due to 
fees charged to the school.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Medication at School 
Please note if your child commences medication at school, 
parents must come into the office to complete an 
“Administer Medication Form” and must also supply a 
letter from the Doctor/Paediatrician stating medication 
dosage and times.  Any medication must be supplied in  
prescribed Webster packs showing students name and 
dosage. 
 
If your child requires antibiotics at any time, we still 
require the “Administer Medication Form” completed and 
signed by parents prior to giving your child the antibiotics. 
 
This also applies for any Asthma Puffers, form to be 
completed and puffer to have a prescription label on it. 
 
For students having regular prescribed medication at 
school, they must bring their own water bottle with 
them to the office to take their medication.  We do not 
have the facilities to supply cups for students. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
 
 
Extended Leave – Students 
If you are planning to take your child out of school for a 
family holiday during the school term, you must contact 
the school office a week prior to organise completion of a 
Department of Education Extended Leave Form.  This 
must then be signed by the Principal and a section is given 
back to you to carry with you during this time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDER 
 

A reminder that the 
administration office hours are 

8:30am to 3:15pm. 
 

There are no office staff in the 
morning until 8:30am, so please 
ensure you are visiting during 

the above hours. 
 
 



 


